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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
November 8, 2016
The meeting was called to order at 7:38 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Pat Mills, Charles Parke and Rob Sikorski.  
OLD BUSINESS
New Jersey Shade Tree Federation Annual Meeting

Steve attended the annual meeting on October 28, 2016 in Atlantic City.  He brought back handouts and an update on the latest information about the Emerald Ash borer.
Steven and Katherine O’Hara – 2 Middle Valley Road – Block 33, Lot 75
By memo dated October 12, 2016 to the Planning Board, we advised that street trees are not required.

NEW BUSINESS
Carol Holland – 5 Beaver Brook Drive
We are in receipt of a Shade Tree Notification Form dated September 13, 2016 from Ms. Holland.  She stated that trees along the entire street start losing their leaves in July, are bare by August and in general do not appear healthy.  Steve will contact her.

John Eslaesen – 6 River Trail

We are in receipt of a Shade Tree Notification Form dated November 3, 2016, requesting removal of a tree.  The form was also e-mailed to Roger Read.  Steve will call Roger to follow up.

Steven Lang – 159 Drakestown Road – Block 9, Lots 14 and 14.01

We reviewed the plat for this minor subdivision.  There is a conservation easement along Drakestown Road.  Charlie will inspect to see if trees are needed.
NEXT MEETING
The December meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 13, 2016.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:07 p.m.

Jan Godek, Recording Secretary
